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STATE OF

COLORADO Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources' Fox Creek 25 SESW location - Doc
#400863006

2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews @state.co.us> Thu, Jul 23, 2015 at 2:17 PM
To: Mickenzie Larsen <mickenzie_larsen@eogresources.com>

Mickenzie,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1) In the Water Resources section you have indicated the estimated depth to groundwater is
320 feet based on water well permit #106305. A review of that water well permit indicates 320
feet is the total depth of the well and the static water level is 40 feet. Therefore, I would like to
change the estimated depth to groundwater from 320 feet to 40 feet.

2) In the Water Resources section you have indicated that YES the location is in a riparian area
and YES an Army Corp of Engineers (ACOE) Section 404 permit has been filed. During my
review, I did not see any evidence that this proposed oil and gas location is in a riparian area
and no ACOE Section 404 permit is attached to the Form 2A. Please confirm whether these two
questions should have been checked YES or NO. If YES, please provide the ACOE Section 404
permit.

Please respond to this correspondence by August 23, 2015. If you have any questions, please
contact me. Thank you.

Doug Andrews
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area
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Mickenzie Larsen <Mickenzie_Larsen@eogresources.com> Tue, Aug 18, 2015 at 2:28 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Hi Doug,
Please see my comments below in red.
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Thank you!!

Milclkenzle Larsen

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Mickenzie Larsen

Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources' Fox Creek 25 SESW location - Doc #400863006

Mickenzie,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A QOil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1) In the Water Resources section you have indicated the estimated depth to groundwater is
320 feet based on water well permit #106305. A review of that water well permit indicates 320
feet is the total depth of the well and the static water level is 40 feet. Therefore, I would like to
change the estimated depth to groundwater from 320 feet to 40 feet.

Yes, please change to 40"

2) In the Water Resources section you have indicated that YES the location is in a riparian area
and YES an Army Corp of Engineers (ACOE) Section 404 permit has been filed. During my
review, I did not see any evidence that this proposed oil and gas location is in a riparian area
and no ACOE Section 404 permit is attached to the Form 2A. Please confirm whether these two
questions should have been checked YES or NO. If YES, please provide the ACOE Section 404
permit.

This was a mis-click on my part. NO should be selected. Please correct.

Please respond to this correspondence by August 23, 2015. If you have any questions, please
contact me. Thank you.

Doug Andrews

Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area
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